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KARL SABEY  -  WORSHIPFUL MASTER   IN THIS ISSUE: SPRING FESTIVAL 

 
his month our monthly 
newsletter has reached a new 
milestone.  Our May 2018 issue 

marks our 50th publication of Guiding 
Light.  As Managing Editor for this 
publication, I want to thank you all for 
your continued support.  I would also like 
to personally thank Brother Joe Byrd for 
his contribution.  He frequently provides 
content and proof reads each month’s 
issue to make sure all the “Ts” are 
crossed and “Is” are dotted. 
 
The Upper East Tennessee York Rite 
Association just concluded a very 
successful spring festival.  There was a 
total of 23 candidates who received the 
York Rite degrees and orders.  Brother 
Jeff Markee became a member of 
Greeneville’s Chapter, Council, and 
Commandery.  Most Excellent Grand 
High Priest Richard Petty was in 
attendance both days of the festival and 
Grand Commander Burks Taylor was in 
attendance for the Commandery 
Orders. 
 

 
On April 9th, District 22 welcomed Most 
Worshipful Grand Master Dickie 
McKinney and his Grand Officers at the 
district meeting.  Greeneville Lodge was 
well represented, having most of the 
officers in attendance.  The Grand 
Officers gave informative presentations 
and there was good food and fellowship 
enjoyed by all.   
 
Brother John Sayne has been invited to 
return to Washington D.C. in May to 
perform live for Celebrating the Craft.  
This event is sponsored by the Supreme 
Council of the Ancient and Accepted 
Scottish Rite of Freemasonry, Southern 
Jurisdiction.   
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Spring Festival 
by John Sayne 

 

Upper East Tennessee York Rite 
Association had 23 candidates for the 

Spring Festival.   



  
 

 

 
 
 
 

Greeneville York 
Rite  

 

 

Knoxville Scottish 
Rite 

 

 

The next Knoxville Scottish Rite 
Reunion will be held August 4th, 

August 11th, and August 18th.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

rother John Sayne has been invited 
to return to Washington D.C. and 
perform live for the 7th annual 

Celebrating the Craft.  This is a televised 
event online and highlights the Scottish Rite 
and Freemasonry.  The show is organized like 
a telethon to help raise funds for the House 
of the Temple restoration project and 
RiteCare speech therapy for children.  This 
year half of your donation will come back to 
Tennessee in support of charities in the 
Volunteer state. 

Celebrating the Craft also provides a great 
opportunity to learn more about the Scottish 
Rite and what Freemasonry is about.  I hope 
you will tune in with your family and friends 
to give them insight about our great 
fraternity. 

Brother Sayne is a pianist and vocalist from 
the Scottish Rite Valley of Knoxville.  He will 
be performing two songs during the show. 
Times will be announced through Facebook 
before the show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LODGE OF SORROW  
2018 

 

B 
Celebrating the Craft 
 

Watch live on Saturday, May 19 
6:30 p.m. – 11:30 p.m. 
www.scottishrite.org 
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Please feel free to submit articles, 
pictures, news, favorite quotes, ect. 
This applies to all Bodies that meet at 
Greeneville Lodge No. 3 F. & A. M.  
Submissions can be sent to the Editor. 

All submissions will be reviewed and 
approved by the Editor before 
publishing.  Having a steady flow of 
content is crucial for the success of this 
newsletter.  Thank you for your 
contribution and support. 

John Sayne (Editor) 

greenevillelodgeno3@gmail.com 
www.greenevillelodgeno3.org 

Follow us on Facebook to get updates on events taking place 
at the Lodge.   

(Must be a Master Mason in good standing) 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1014991715301621/?ref=
br_rs 

mailto:greenevillelodgeno3@gmail.com

